Jane Rasely

From: aginglawyer <aginglawyer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 23, 2019 11:05 AM
To: PCD; Heather Wright

Subject: Winslow Hotel

Dear Ms. Wright:

Please advise me when we can expect to see your recommendations on this project. Please let me know if you can
email me a copy directly when it is ready.

Thanks very much and have a good holiday.
Allan Bogutz

905 Cherry Ave NE
Bainbridge Island WA



